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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear Parents, 

I have been thrilled to receive lots of positive feedback about ‘Imagine a Musical’ from our community. Here 
are a couple of photos from our show last week just to whet your appetite for the soon to be published DVD 
of the show.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you and your children a safe and happy holiday time during the next two weeks, 

Mark Bateman 

DIARY 
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Week 1 Term 4 
Mon 10 Oct 

Week 1 Term 4 
Tue 11 Oct 

Week 1 Term 4 
Wed 12 Oct 

Week 1 Term 4 
Thu 13 Oct 

Week 1 Term 4 
Fri 14 Oct 

Week 1 Term 4 
Sat 15/Sun 16 

STUDENTS TO WEAR SUMMER UNIFORM 

First Day of 
Term 4 

   Parent 
Reflection 
Group 8.50am 

 

Sat 5pm, 
School Parish 
Mass Yr 2 & 3 

Week 2 Term 4 
Mon 17 Oct 

Week 2 Term 4 
Tue 18 Oct 

Week 2 Term 4 
Wed 19 Oct 

Week 2 Term 4 
Thu 20 Oct 

Week 2 Term 4 
Fri 21 Oct 

Week 2 Term 4 
Sat 22/Sun 23 

   Mission Mass Parent 
Reflection 
Group 8.50am 

SCHOOL 
PHOTOS 

 

SPIRITUAL NEWS 

REFLECTION AFTER FIRST EUCHARIST 

The children in Year 3 have been learning about Eucharist and the Last Supper this term.  This week they 
have been reflecting on their learning following making their First Communion.   

How would you answer these questions? 

What would you have done or said if you were at the Last Supper? 
… I would have been crying and said to Jesus, “You do not have to do this?” 
… I would have knelt next to him and listened. 
… I would have listened to everything Jesus said and I would have been proud to be there. 
… I would ask Judas why he chose money over the Lord. 

What promises can you make to Jesus when you celebrate the Eucharist? 
… I will always believe in you and do what my heart tells me to do. 
… I will try not to do wrong, but if I do please forgive me and help me not to do it again. 
… I will follow Jesus’ footsteps and not be mean to anyone.  I will always be good and nice. 
… I will try and pray to you every night. 

DATE FOR THE DIARY 

Our next School Parish Mass will be on the first Saturday in Term 4 (Saturday 15th October). Year 2 and Year 
3 will be hosting Mass.   
 
There will be a sausage sizzle after Mass.  If your family would like to be included and you do not have any 
children in Year 3 or 4, please just email the office with the number of sausage sandwiches you would like. 
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AWARDS 

 Please note: Awards will be given out as follows: 

FRIDAY MORNINGS – 8:45am Kindergarten – Year 2 

FRIDAY AFTERNOONS – 2:30pm Year 3 – 6 PLEASE NOTE EARLIER TIME 

KB 

Jeremy B 

Jimmy J 
Giselle LG 
Mia RPA 

Luella V 

2N 

Angelina A 

Ethan DG 

Lachlan H 
Kai K 
Ava R 

Xavier S 

5ID 

Ilenia M 

Nick R 
Mia R 

Alexandra S 

Sport 

Classes 2C & 5ID 

KP 

James C 

Tayla C 
Sophia H 

Jake F 
Scout M 

3KJ 

Rihanna C 

Sarah D 
Banjo L 

Taylah P 
Patrick V 

5M 

Kyla G 

Sophie M 
Isabella S 

Imogen Y 
Alessia Z Library 

Max K (3PG) 
Cooper B (6SF) 

1B 

Charli B 
Jasmine C 

Tobias G 
Sophia V 
Dominic Y 

3M 

Mikayla C 

Samuel C 
Freddy F 

Alessia LG 

Tamar M 
Alessia M 

6O 

Antonia C 

Bianca C 
Tiana E 

Tara G 

1G 

Ava B 

Matthew K 
Natalia M  
Chloe O 

Isla P 

Gemma T 

3PG 

Michael A 

Carys F 

Chiara L 
Zoe S 

Braxton V 

6SF 

Anthony C 

Samantha M 
Isabella M 
Cooper O 
Emily R 

Ellie W Drama 
Neve S (1G) 

Zachary C (1B) 

1KD 

Heath D 

Mia H 
Jacob H 

Marcus H 
Claudia L 

Natalia T 
Indianna V 

4D 

William B 

Luke C 
Joel I 

Ruby G 

Matthew S 

4/5/6B 

Athena H 

Ben M 
Matthew H 

2C 

Max C 

Nelson D 
Khyla M 

4R 

Hayley B 

Jerome C 
Adem G 
Ashley H 

Vanesa HR 
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YEAR 3-4 AND 5-6 GALA DAYS 

Despite a variety of weather conditions over the two days, all of the children enjoyed the opportunity to be 
out and active at the Gala Days. 

Our Senior Boys Competitive Cricket Team came home with second place. All of the children represented 
our school with fair play and great strength and 
gentleness. 

Thanks to all the parents who helped us. We can’t 
have days like this without you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 

TRANSITION TO SUMMER UNIFORM 

Students must wear their summer uniform from Week 1 Term 4.  

 

The Uniform Shop is open Thursdays 8.30-9am and 2.30-3pm and has a generous stock of pre-
loved uniforms. 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

MSP Photography will be here to take our school photos in Week 2 on Friday 21 October. 
Individual order forms have been sent home. You can pay with cash or online .If you need 
an order form for family photos or have lost your individual order form, please contact the 
office. 

 Please make sure that you have returned your envelope by Week 2 Monday17 
October. 
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ST JOHN THE APOSTLE ANNUAL CHESS COMPETITION 

The St John The Apostle Annual Chess Competition will be held this year, on  

Friday 4th November 2016.  This will be an all day competition held in the school Library. 

 

Children planning to enter the competition are required to have an understanding of how each piece moves 
and the objectives of the game. A trophy will be awarded to the winner in each year with 2nd & 3rd places to 
receive medals.   

 

Further details and entry form will be available in the first week of term 4. 

 

 

CANTEEN  

IMPORTANT NOTE: The Canteen is CLOSED every THURSDAY 

W1 Term 4 
10 Oct 

F Costa 

O Marcellino 

W1 Term 4 
11 Oct 

G Ferris 

M Boulos  

W1 Term 4 
12 Oct 

S Forrester 

K Thompson 

W1 Term 4 
13 Oct 

CANTEEN 
CLOSED 

W1 Term 4 
14 Oct 

A Papanicolau 

N Delrennie 

CANTEEN CLOSED 
THURSDAYS 
 
We require 2 volunteers 
each day to operate the 
canteen. 
 
If anyone would like to join 
our group of canteen 
volunteers, click here or 
email Fiona on 
fionacosta3@yahoo.com.au 

Canteen Coordinator:  
Fiona Costa (0409 566 640) 

W2 Term 4 
17 Oct 

G Polito 

N Biddle 

W2 Term 4 
18 Oct 

D Panucci 

B Haroutonian 

W2 Term 4 
19 Oct 

C Turner 

K Blyth 

W2 Term 4 
20 Oct 

CANTEEN 
CLOSED 

W2 Term 4 
21 Oct 

L Arteaga 

J Spiteri 

K Ward 

 

CANTEEN CLOSED FOR CLEANING – LAST DAY OF TERM 3 

Please note that the canteen will be closed on the last day of term, Friday 23rd 
September. Please make sure that you send a packed lunch for your child 
TOMORROW. 

 

 
At St John the Apostle Narraweena we are RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE, SAFE Learners 

 

https://www.sjandbb.catholic.edu.au/_uploads/ppage/files/Application%20for%20Canteen%20Volunteers.pdf
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To nominate, or if you would like more information, please contact: 
- Paul Bedford - P&F President:  pbedford2099@gmail.com 

- Peta Sargent  - P&F Secretary:   petasargent@optusnet.com.au 

The St John’s P & F Annual general Meeting is to be held on 
Wednesday 16th November 2016.  

We are calling for nominations for the Executive Committee: 
 President 

 Vice President 
 Treasurer 
 Secretary 

 
Nominations are due by  Monday 31st October 

 



’

 

ST JOHN’S NARRAWEENA 

SCHOOL HALL-FRIDAY 28TH OCTOBER 2016 
 

SESSION ONE ~ Kindy-YR 2 ~ 5PM-6:30PM 

SESSION TWO ~ YR 3-YR 6 ~ 7PM-8:30PM 
 

Entry cost is $6 per child 

Entry includes a glow bracelet on arrival, packet of chips and lollipop on departure 

and a chance to win a lucky door prize!  Water and cordial available during the disco. 

 

Glow-in-the-dark novelty items will be available for purchase on the night from $3. 

Please ensure children bring coins with them if they wish to buy something. 

 

Children are to be dropped off and picked up from the School Hall. 

Students and parents will only have access to the back of the school,  

via Waratah Parade. 

Please note that younger preschool siblings are not allowed at the disco. 



 

ST. JOHN’S NARRAWEENA SCHOOL HALL ~ FRIDAY 28TH OCTOBER 2016 

SESSION ONE KINDY – YR 2 ~ 5PM – 6:30PM 

SESSION TWO YR 3 – YR 6 ~ 7PM- 8:30PM 

Entry cost is $6 per child 

Entry includes a glow bracelet on arrival, packet of chips and lollipop on departure and a chance to win 

a lucky door prize!  Water and cordial available during the disco. 

Glow-in-the-dark novelty items will be available for purchase on the night from $3. 

Please ensure children bring coins with them if they wish to buy something. 

Please RSVP by Wednesday 19th October 2016 

Children are to be dropped off and picked up from the School Hall. 

Students and parents will only have access to the back of the school, via Waratah Parade. 

Please note that younger preschool siblings are not allowed at the disco. 

  

ST. JOHN’S DISCO TICKET ORDER FORM – PLEASE RETURN BY WEDNESDAY 19th  OCTOBER 

I would like tickets for:     

Name of child Class 

  

  

  

  

 

AMOUNT ENCLOSED @ $6 PER TICKET ____________________________________________________ 

I/WE CAN HELP SUPERVISE ON THE NIGHT (NAME/S) ______________________________________ 
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